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Dear Friends,

After a busy summer of Who Will Go camps, Beyond Borders missionary training, and the Olympic Outreach,
September and October gave us the chance to get back on the deputation trail. Considering all the training
and outreach we've been involved in over the past year and a half, we are thrilled to have reached the 50%
mark in our deputation process!

This fall, the Lord provided us with the opportunity to participate in two schools of evangelism: one in
September hosted in Indianapolis and another in October in St. Louis. Over 50 students participated in these
events. While much of the time was spent in the classroom, encouraging evangelism and offering practical
guidance on reaching the lost, the gospel was also shared with hundreds of people during the outreach
portions.

Another highlight this fall was ministering to youth at the Ignite Youth Missions Conference in lowa. Fifty
young people participated, and we witnessed the Lord working in their lives. At least one came to faith, and
several others found assurance of their salvation as we taught important doctrines and practical evangelism
skills. Additionally, our instructors led hands-on missionary training during the outdoor portion. Between the
Macedonia Reach the World conferences, Who Will Go camps and conferences, and Ignite Missions
conferences, we've seen hundreds of young people express an interest in serving Christ this year.

We have several conferences scheduled for early November in Georgia and Texas, with a few meetings
scattered throughout the end of November and the beginning of December. Please pray that these meetings
will be fruitful and that the Lord will provide the support we need. The downtime in December will allow us to
begin filling our calendar for next year. Please pray for wisdom as we evaluate many outreach and ministry
opportunities around the world. | believe it would be wise to limit the amount of outreach we engage in next
year until we finish our deputation. That said, we will definitely be involved in a few camps, conferences,
outreach in Papua New Guinea, and at least one trip to Europe in 2025.

We greatly appreciate your friendship and support as we strive to prepare missionaries and reach the lost.

In Christ,
Matt and Cathy
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